Bullitt County Public Schools

. 1040 Highway 44 East Phone: 502-869-8000
Mox 2o Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Fax: 502-543-3608
www.bullittschools.org

TO: Jesse Bacon

FROM: Althea Hurt

RE: Leaves of Absence
DATE: November 10th, 2021

Please recommend to the Board at the November 22nd, 2021 meeting the approval for the following
requests for unpaid leave of absences.

Brook Bell - Teacher - Shepherdsville Elementary - Ms. Bell is requesting leave without pay for the dates
of October 28th - November 18th, 2021. She is using FMLA.

Jenna Blain - Teacher - Lebanon Junction - Ms. Blain is requesting leave without pay for the dates of
November 18th - December 17th, 2021. She is using FMLA.

Natalie Cecil - Instructional Assistant - Bullitt East High Schools - Ms. Cecil is requesting leave without
pay for the date of October 11th, 2021. She has used all her available accrued leave time.

Diane Drury - Instructional Assistant - Maryville Elementary - Ms. Drury is requesting leave without pay
for the date of November 4th, 2021. She has used all available accrued leave time. This is due to a
worker’s compensation injury.

Kelli Kruse - Teacher - Pleasant Grove Elementary - Ms. Kruse is requesting leave without pay for the
dates of December 2nd, 2021 - January 12th, 2022. She is using 11 weeks and 2 days of FMLA.

Alura Maulden - Bus Driver - Transportation - Ms. Maulden is requesting leave without pay for the
dates of November 16th, 2021 - February 16th, 2022. She is using FMLA.

Christina Minton - Teacher - Bullitt East High School - Ms. Minton is requesting leave without pay for
the dates of October 25th - 26th, 2021. She has used all available accrued leave time.

Tara Mitchell - Bus Driver - Transportation - Ms. Mitchell is requesting leave without pay for the dates of
October 22nd - November 5th, 2021. She has used all her available accrued leave time and does not
qualify for FMLA.

Rebecca Todd - Teacher - Mt. Washington Middle School - Ms. Todd is requesting leave without pay for
the dates of November 5th, 2021 - January 14th, 2022. She has no FMLA remaining.
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